
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PATTY HORR 
Inspirational Person On the Move  

 
 
Patty Horr used to work full-time and still found time for her children, 
family and friends. She would paint a room or plant a new flower bed on a 
whim. After being diagnosed with MS in 2004, she struggled with fatigue, 
dizziness, and problems with walking. Although MS has made it difficult for 
her to continue living her life the way she did before being diagnosed, Patty 
has found a new passion for raising money for the disease.  
 
For the past five years, Patty, along with her family, has held a fundraiser 
called the MS/GIST fundraiser. This takes place in Scottsville every summer.  
Patty was one of the biggest supporters of her brother during his battle with 
GIST cancer, and continues this support through the fundraiser. Patty and 
her family have raised more than $31,000 for MS and Gist cancer research 
combined. 
 
Patty says she is honored to be chosen as an Inspirational Person On the 
Move, feels blessed to be surrounded by people who truly want to make a 
difference in the world, and hopes to continue being an inspiration to 
everyone she knows.  
 
 

 


